Pass closed

THE Western Cape
Department of Transport
and Public Works announced
yvesterday that Chapman'’s
Peak Drive would be closed for
three to four weeks.

Departmental spokesman
Byron La Hoe said several
rocks fell on to theroad on the
Noordhoek end “and caused
significant damage totwo
catch fences and the road
surface”.— ANA



